
Cardiff SSAGS Report!!
SSAGS have continued to have a busy semester running two socials each week. This has 
continued through exam period though with more laid back socials and we finished the 
term with the big summer blowout sleepover. This is the second semester that SSAGS 
have maintained their Gold Tier Status within the union.!!
The committee handed over late march to the new committee and had a smooth handover, 
with the old committee still offering advice when needed. The Union's society awards in 
May saw SSAGS win best small society 13/14. Plans are well underway for summer camp 
and the committee have made a good start on preparations for freshers.!!
Adam !
Treasurer 14/15


